ConSTANZ 

Scholarships 2022 
  
The ConSTANZ Committee has successfully obtained additional funding for Science Technicians to attend the ConSTANZ conference 11-13 October this year. This is a great opportunity for science technicians to gain a wealth of knowledge and experience about their role, trends, tips and ideas, as well as the opportunity to network. 
We now have sufficient funding to cover several scholarships. 
If your school fits the criteria, we strongly encourage you to apply. 
  
Criteria for Selection: 
· Preference for low decile school 
· Preference for isolated schools 
· Preference for technicians who have not attended a ConSTANZ previously 
  
The scholarships include: 
· Airfares  
· Petrol (if driving over 100km) 
· Accommodation at Rangi Ruru Boarding House 
· Conference Fee 
  
Criteria for application: 
· Applicants must be from a low decile school ie 1-3 decile 
· We require a short paragraph detailing 
o    Name and contact details of the Science Technician  
o    School name and decile 
o    How long applicant has been a technician for 
o    What the applicant hopes to gain by attending the conference 
o    If you have attended a ConSTANZ conference previously. 
· Include an estimate of travel costs 
· Accommodation is arranged for Tuesday 11th and Wednesday 12th   Oct 
· Advise if additional accommodation is required on the night of Monday 10th Oct 

Please apply by email to the ConSTANZ committee by 4pm Friday 8th July constanz2021@outlook.com 



Accomodation 

We're excited to inform you that the Rangi Ruru boarding accommodation is now available under Orange. Prices are being kept at the same rate as last year: $66pp/night. This includes breakfast each morning. There is a mixture of dorm, twin and limited single rooms available.  To register for the boarding house please fill out this form. 

  
Regards, 
The ConSTANZ Planning Committee 
